
I strongly support SB704 because I believe that every person deserves access to basic
healthcare. The precarious nature of jobs in this economy means that people rely on
employment to have access to basic necessities to stay alive and this is a truly inhumane
system. It renders individuals more vulnerable to mistreatment and takes away free choice
entering into employment contracts when basic life necessities are tied to employment.
Employers are also free to change insurance plans at will which is horrible for people like myself
living with chronic conditions for whom continuity of care is a need. Single payer healthcare
solves this issue and contributes to a future society that is fitter, happier, and more productive.


